
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Please note  this information is subject to change due to the 
weather forecast for this weekend:  This Sunday, February 14th, 

 Family Faith Formation Valentine/Ash 
Wednesday/Lent Bag-To-Go Drive-by from 12 noon  1 PM.  
Feel free bring any food donations.  But please watch for 
notification that this may be changed to the day before, Saturday, 
February 13th, same time.  Will be a last minute decision!  Contact 
Deacon Carol with any questions. 

Parents of Nursery-Grade 2 students  an email has been sent to 
you about the opportunity to purchase the Spark Story Bible, a 
Bible written expressly for this age group.  It would be a wonderful 
faith formation resource to have on hand to share with your child.  
We would like to get the order in so if you let Deacon Carol know 
as soon as possible, that would be most appreciated! 

We have an online Winter Family Faith Formation resource!  
Each week our Sunday School families will be directly emailed a 
link to that coming Sunday s learning experience.  Watch for the 
link to come towards the end of the week.  The resources are 
geared towards elementary aged children but can be adapted for 
younger children and youth.  Contact Deacon Carol with any 
questions or if you are not on the current Sunday School Family 
email list and would like to receive these mailings.  Next week the 
format will change slightly as we focus on the congregation Lenten 



 

theme of healing.  Parents will be emailed the information about 
the new resource prior to next Sunday. 

Another faith formation link is available.  Parent 
Pause
just ponder throughout the following seven days.  Feel free to 
email Deacon Carol any insights, questions, etc.  This link can be 

www.newhanoverlutheran.org. 

Parents of Youth  A Faith Formation Lenten Devotional App 
for your young person is now available.  Look for an email from 
Deacon Carol which will have the instructions to download this 
free app.  Each day will include scripture, a reflection, a prayer and 
a pop art image.  Also, we are hoping to post the information on 
our Faith Formation page on our website once we get copyright 
permission to do so.  But again, parents, look for an email coming 
with all you need to know about getting this app. 

Save the Date for Camp Falckner 2021 An overnight camping 
experience for youth completing fifth  twelfth grade will be held 
July 27th  30th in the New Hanover Lutheran Church picnic grove.  
Watch for registration and more details. 

 

 



 

Feeling a little stressed these days

on of 
our NHELC website.  They are downloadable and for all ages.  
The prayers are wonderful spiritual pick-me-ups! 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


